[bookmark: _MailOriginal][bookmark: _GoBack]From: Clive Stott  
Sent: Friday, 6 November 2015 10:44 AM
To: 'fuelreductionunit@fire.tas.gov.au' 
Subject: Orielton Burn 5.11.2015

TFS
Fuel Reduction Unit.

Good morning,

i)             Can you tell me please which other agencies were involved with TFS with this FR burn yesterday (see attached), e.g., private forestry, Forestry Tasmania, Parks, etc?

ii)            How many people were involved and the numbers from each agency?

iii)           What equipment was involved?

iv)           Whose land was it on?

v)            What was being burnt?

vi)           When was it torched?

vii)          What area was burning?

viii)         Where any attempts made to extinguish the burn when it became known smoke was going to be bad or had become bad in the Hobart area.

ix)           What was the forecast wind directions you received for the 5th and 4th of November concerning this burn?

Thank you.

Kind regards,

Clive Stott

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
From: Whight, Sandra (TFS
Sent: Thursday, 19 November 2015 5:25 PM
To: Clive Stott 
Cc: FuelReductionUnit (TFS) <FuelReductionUnit@fire.tas.gov.au>
Subject: Response to questions

Dear Mr Stott,

Earlier this month (Friday November 6) to wrote to the Fuel Reduction Unit with a number of questions regarding the Simpson Hill burn being conducted to the North East of Sorell.

The questions you asked were very specific, and related to an operation that was ongoing at the time. The type of information you are seeking would only be shared with those directly affected by the burn.

Information about burns being conducted through the program is available through the planned burning pages on the TFS website.

Regards,

Sandra Whight
Manager
Fuel Reduction Unit
Tasmania Fire Service
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